
 

 
 

NOTICE TO THE PUBLIC  
 
 

THE TPB AND UP-PGH CEASE APPLICATION PROCESSING FOR                 
RT-PCR SUBSIDY FOR QUALIFIED DOMESTIC TOURISTS 

 EFFECTIVE 08 JULY  2021 AT 12:01 am 
 
 

The Tourism Promotions Board (TPB) and the University of the Philippines - 
Philippine General Hospital (UP-PGH) wish to inform the public that the 
processing of registrants and applications for the PH Travel RT-PCR Subsidy with 
UP-PGH will cease effective 12:01 am of July 8, 2021, as the number of approved 
applications has already reached the allocated slots for the subsidy. 
 
Applications for the Subsidy that were submitted before July 8, 2021 shall still 
be processed by TPB. Applicants who still wish to avail of the subsidy are 
encouraged to register through https://www.tpb.gov.ph/rtpcrphtravel-
application/ for information on the application and procedures and 
requirements. You may also visit: https://app.philippines.travel/ to check and 
verify requirements and protocols for tourists in various destinations. Moreover, 
we encourage you to check with the Local Government Unit of your chosen 
destination on their protocols for the resumption of leisure travel. 
 
For any queries, please contact the TPB UP-PGH Team through the email 
address: phtravel@tpb.gov.ph or the TPB Official Facebook page. 
 
Thank you for your support and understanding.  
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